
	

All in the village are warmly invited to a 
 

Traditional  
Harvest Festival Service 

at St.Mary’s Church 
 

Sunday 8th October at 11am 
 

followed by a 
 

Harvest Lunch  
in the Village Hall at 12.30pm 

 
 
Tickets for the two course lunch are £6 and on sale 

in the Post Office until October 6th 
 

Please note: no ticket sales at the door 
 


